
TOWN OF VIENNA 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Vienna Construction Industry 
 
FROM: Alex Shy, Urban Arborist 
 
DATE: August 7, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Tree Protection 

 
The purpose of this document is to explain the Town of Vienna’s preferred practices 
regarding mandatory tree protection fencing and root pruning. Referencing the ANSI 
A300 (Part 5): Tree, Shrub, and Other Woody Plant Maintenance – Standard Practices 
(Management of Trees and Shrubs During Site Planning, Site Development, and Construction) 
and the Best Management Practices companion publication. 
 
As of August 7, 2019, acceptable tree protection fencing is as follows: 
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As of August 7, 2019, acceptable root pruning is as follows: 
 

 
 
 
 
cc: Leslie Herman, Director of Parks and Recreation 
 Cindy Petkac, Director of Planning and Zoning 
 Mike Gallagher, Director of Public Works 


